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TRUMP SENDS LETTER TO IRAQI PRIME MINISTER

- 10.07.2025

Iraqi News Agency (9 July 2025)

 

US President Donald Trump announced on Wednesday the charge of a 30% tariff on Iraqi products 
due to the trade deficit.

In a letter to Iraqi Prime Minister Mohammed Shia al-Sudani, followed by the Iraqi News Agency 
(INA), Trump said, "My letter reflects the strength and commitment of our trade relationship," 
noting that "the United States of America continues to engage in trade with Iraq."

He added, "We invite you to participate in the exceptional economy of the United States," adding, 
"We will impose a tariff of only 30% on all Iraqi products exported to the United States due to the 
trade deficit."

Click for more
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